
Sir or Madam, 

I write is support of protections for the Teddy Roosevelt National Park 

Horses.  I see them as national treasures and believe that their presence in the 

park is a draw for tourists of all kinds.  

Please find a way to not only help these wonderful iconic animals but help 

the park thrive as well.  

Best regards, 

Linda Brunner

Stockton, MO.  


